
,- From the Regius Professor of Meoicine. 
Oxford. 

9 April 1918. 

Dear Elliott. 

I enclose you the latter frcm the 

Curator cf the Wemoome Museum, which I am 

sorry tc say bas net the Jenner Relic. I 

will put a notice in the Journal asking 

about it. 

Sincerely yours, 

(signed) Wm. Osler. 
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